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"Willes Lee" <willes@gophawaiLcom>
<sentaniguchi@Capitol.hawaii.gov>; <senhee@Capitol.hawaii.gov>
<sensiom@Capitol.hawaiLgov>
Saturday, February 09, 2008 12:11 PM
Opposed to SB 2439 to be heard Feb 11, 2008 9am 016

Dear Chairman Taniguchi and Vice Chairman Hee,

The Hawaii Republican Party is strongly opposed to S8
2439 which takes away the right of the people of Hawaii to
elect their Lt. Governor.

The people should continue to make this decision, not
political operatives in a "smoke-filled room."

The Hawaii Republican Party believes in democracy and
the people having a voice.

The Hawaii Republican Party is in strong opposition to
this step backwards in democracy for Hawaii's citizens.

Respectfully submitted,

Willes K. Lee, Chairman
Hawaii Republican Party

2/9/2008


